
 

05 June 2024 

MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT 
- Passing Away of Director 

It is with deep sorrow that we announce the passing of our Non Executive Independent Director, 

Ratu Tevita Momoedonu, who passed away on 30th May 2024, just five days after his appointment 

to our Board. 

Ratu Tevita Momoedonu brought over 15 years of extensive experience in the civil service, 

coupled with nearly a decade of dedicated service at the Bank of the South Pacific. His recent role 

as the Special Administrator of the Lautoka City Council, along with his tenure as the Western 

Division president for the People’s Alliance Party, highlighted his exceptional leadership and 

strategic acumen. 

During his brief time with us, Ratu Tevita Momoedonu’s insights and vision were highly valued, 

and his contributions were already beginning to make a significant impact on our strategic 

initiatives. His passing is not only a profound loss to our company but also to the broader 

community that benefited from his dedication and leadership. 

We extend our deepest condolences to his family, friends, and colleagues during this difficult 

time. Free Bird Institute is committed to honoring his legacy and will continue to uphold the 

values and principles he championed. 

The Board of Directors is actively seeking a suitable replacement, and an announcement will be 

made in due course. 
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